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Guatemala - New Customs Decree 14-2013 
 

Effective immediately, Guatemalan customs requires that all shipment information be 

submitted 72 hours prior to the vessel arrival in Guatemala.  Fines will be assessed for any 

changes to the bill of lading after submission.  Severe penalties will also be assessed for 

incorrect declarations or discrepancies relating to commodity description, piece count, 

weights, measurements, address, etc.   

 

It is imperative that complete and correct paperwork is submitted to UFO by the document 

cut off date to ensure compliance and to avoid penalties.   

 

 

 

 

 
We thank you for your support in 2013 and wish you all the best in 2014! 
 

 
If you have any questions regarding the above information, please contact Marc Mugfor at  

mmugfor@ufoltd.com. 
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